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---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: AES Conference <aes@upi.edu>
Date: Tue, May 15, 2018 at 12:15 PM
Subject: Re: AES 2017 Announcement of Paper Acceptance
To: Suryati Suryati <suryati@ikipmataram.ac.id>

Walaikumsalam
Proseding akan terindeks Scopus.
Penulis akan memperoleh akses ke artikel onlinenya.

Salam

On Thu, May 10, 2018 at 10:54 PM, Suryati Suryati <suryati@ikipmataram.ac.id> wrote:
Assalamualaikum...terima kasih tulisan kami sudah ACCEPTED. untuk publikasi oleh SCITEPRESS, apakah scopus??dan apakah kita dapat cetakan
prosidingnya jika membayar Rp.1000.000? 

On Tue, May 8, 2018 at 11:54 AM, AES Conference <aes@upi.edu> wrote:
Dear Author(s),

It is my pleasure to inform you that your paper entitled:

"DEVELOPMENT STRATEGY OF INQUIRY BASED MOBILE LEARNING ON GENERAL CHEMISTRY
CLASSROOM IN IKIP MATARAM"

has been ACCEPTED to be published in an indexed proceedings of The 2nd Asian Education Symposium 2017 published by SCITEPRESS. To support
publication related activities, there is a publication fee of IDR 1.000.000,-. Please be informed that the publication will only be considered after the payment of
the publication fee has been made at the latest by May 18, 2018 via our bank account:

Bank Negara Indonesia (BNI), branch Perguruan Tinggi Bandung, Bandung, INDONESIA
Account Number: 0195179584
Account Holder: Siti Aisyah
Swift/ BIC: BNINIDJAXXX
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Please write the “Name of 1st Author” at column of “Berita/Keterangan” when doing the payment. Also please send the payment proof to email
address: aes@upi.edu with subject of “Payment AES_Name of 1st Author”

Again, thank you for joining the Asian Education Symposium 2017. We believe that our meeting will help to advancement of theories and practices in education.
We are looking forward to seeing you in the 2nd Asian education Symposium 2018.

Sincerely,
Prof. Dr. Anna Permanasari, M.Si.
Scientific Commitee of The 2nd Asian Education Symposium 2017
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